Little Strummers — Autumn Term 2020

Let’s Stay Safe Together

We are delighted to be back teaching face to face!

In line with Government Guidance concerning Covid-19, additional precautions have been
put in place to minimise the risk of infection for all of our students and teachers.

Your teacher has no symptoms of illness and by being here, you can confirm that
you have no symptoms either.

e Please do not attend your lesson if:
o Yyou feel unwell;
o if you or a family member are suffering from Covid-19 symptoms;
o if you are self-isolating; or
o Yyou have been asked to quarantine.

The Studios have been thoroughly cleaned and your chair and table has been
sanitized before your lesson.
o Please sanitize your hands when you arrive at the Studios and as often as you
need to during your visit.
o Unfortunately, due to the current situation, toilet facilities are not available.

There is a screen between you and your teacher to protect you both.
Windows will be open to ensure a flow of fresh air.
o Please use face masks as needed in accordance with Government advice.

Hand sanitizer is available in every room.

Please enter the studios for your lesson alone.
o Non-participants are kindly requested to please wait outside the premises.
o In good weather, there are chairs at the bottom of the stairs.

Your teacher will observe social distancing. We ask that you please do the same.
o Please pay attention as you enter or leave the premises and observe the
required distance (2m) for any other students arriving or leaving.
o Please help to ensure that people can access and exit freely from the building.
o Please do not let anyone else touch your instrument, and do not touch any
instruments other than your own.

Little Strummers is a provider of musical educational services to our local community and
we rely on the goodwill of you all to have a caring and prudent approach for the safety
of everyone. Thank you for your understanding.
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